
 
 

Town of New Hartford 
Commission on Aging Special Meeting 

530 Main Street New Hartford, CT 06067 
Thursday December 5, 2019 @ 6:00pm 

 
  
Due to a lack of quorum for Thursday December 5, 2019, the Special Meeting 

for the Commission on Aging has been cancelled. 
 
 

 
   
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Laura Garay, Chair 
 


